
 

 
 
 
 

 
 “I Start Arabic” for students from Grades 2 to 6 

 
Circular No: HB/AC/25.26/45                                                                     Dated: 20/06/2025   
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings! 
 
We are happy to announce that our school has introduced a new online platform called “I 
Start Arabic” for students from Grades 2 to 6. This platform is designed to help students 
improve their Arabic language skills in a fun and interactive way. Arabic teachers have 
already shared the username and password with all students. We encourage students to log in 
and start using the platform regularly. 
 
“I Start Arabic” is a great chance for students to practise and enjoy learning Arabic at 
their own pace. We hope all students will make the best use of this opportunity to become 
more confident and skilled in the Arabic language. 
 

We look forward to seeing our students grow more confident and capable in their Arabic 
language journey. 

 
 
 
 

Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati 

 


